
Good Morning, 
 
If you are receiving this email your team has started registration for the NCVF Championships but has 
not completed all steps. Registration status and requirements can be checked on the Tournament 
Registration Status page. 
 
At this point the Women’s Divisions have filled and there are 10 teams on the waitlist. We do still have a 
few men’s positions in the tournament but they are filling quickly. Teams will be placed onto the waitlist 
or into the tournament in the order that they complete registration (payment of entry fee AND housing 
booked through TTS). 
 
Please note that February 20th (Monday) is the LAST DAY TO WITHDRAW AND REQUEST A REFUND. 
 
Best, 
 

https://www.vbreg.com/TournamentTeamStatus.aspx
https://www.vbreg.com/TournamentTeamStatus.aspx

